
 
 
 
 
The International Independent Evaluator (consultant) was supposed to arrive and get the actual works started in 

September 2019, but due to elections and corresponding developments that affected most of the movements particularly 

those traveling to Afghanistan, the process was postponed and started a week back instead. The consultant has started 

work on the project “Enhancing Gender Equality and Mainstreaming in Afghanistan” final evaluation. The data collection 

and field works have also started, which will be completed by early next week. The report would be ready by the second 

week of November 2019.  

 


